
Notes from the Deputy Head 
Teacher

Many thanks to everyone for their donations this week to the 
Purley Food Hub who are very grateful for our support. We have 
arranged a collection for Saturday morning. The children had a 
virtual Harvest assembly on Thursday morning during which Paul 
Roberts showed them the valuable work the Purley Food Hub do, 
and this has obviously been all the more crucial during the COVID 
crisis. 

We were pleased to see so many parents and members of the 
community stopping to look at our wall of poppies this week. We 
have had many comments about how powerful a reminder it is. 
Every child made a poppy, and I would like to thank Mrs Hollobone
for all of her hard work organising this. 

Please do remember the Friends AGM on Wednesday 18th

November at 8pm via Zoom. If you would like to attend, please 
email the Friends Committee at friendscoulsdoncofe@gmail.com

I wish you all a lovely weekend.
Mrs Lee

Attendance 
Our whole school attendance for this week was 96.38%.

Reflection

“A heart is not judged by how much you love; but 

by how much you are loved by others” 

L. Frank Baum, The Wonderful Wizard of Oz

Playground COVID Measures

A reminder that only one adult should be dropping off and 
collecting their child(ren) in the mornings and afternoons. This
will enable us to reduce congestion as much as possible in and 
around the playground. Please continue to wear face masks at
all times, and maintain social distancing. Thank you. 

Blue Badge Parking

Please could we ask that parents do not park in the disabled 
parking bays adjacent to the library. These are for blue badge 
holders only and are needed by some of the families in our 
school. Thank you. 

Friends News
Please look out for the email sent out earlier this week regarding 
easyfundraising. It’s very easy and there are no hidden costs. So far 
we have raised over £2500 this way. Please help us raise more as 
you do your online Christmas shopping. Thank you!
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